
 

Dangerous traffic in front of CPE 

1&2 in Kirchberg, finally a 

solution!  

Luxembourg, 12/11/2021 
 

Dear parents, dear future parents, dear colleagues, 

  

Union Syndicale Fédérale Luxembourg is pleased to inform you that the 

Luxembourgish authorities validated the works in the Borschette street. The street's 

development works have just started. 

  

This decision was announced by the representative of FUAK (Fonds d'Urbanisation de 

l'Aménagement du plateau de Kirchberg) during the CALUX meeting held on 

22/6/2021 (College of Heads of Administration of the EU Institutions in Luxembourg). 

  

These works will help improving the safety of pedestrians and of vehicles 

entering/leaving the CPE 1, 2 car park. 

  

It has been already 6 years that the issue was discussed at CCPE (the Joint Committee 

of the Early Childhood Centre) with the active and decisive contribution of Union 

Syndicale Fédérale Luxembourg. 

  

It took a lot of efforts and patience for the claims issued by CCPE through several notes 

to be finally taken into consideration. 

  

This result shows, once again, the usefulness of joint committees and the involvement 

of the staff representatives who sit there. This is the reason why we invite you to get 

involved, the only way to move forward on issues that are important to you and which 

also concerns the community. 
 

Need help? Contact us: 

REP-PERS-OSP-USF-LUXEMBOURG@ec.europa.eu 

Your representatives: 

BECH et T2: 

N. MAVRAGANIS,  

C-A POPESCU 

Gasperich: 

N. FETTAH-ZAIT 

C. PALADINO 

S. KARDARAS 

OP: 

I. WOLFF,  

M. COLLIGNON 

J-M DEHOY 
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